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You don't often get email from awakeinheather@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

I am writing today in support of the proposed Starkweather Plat at the Voit property. I
applaud the inclusion of permanently affordable housing through an option to the
Madison Area Community Land Trust. As a current resident of MACLT, I believe we
need more housing under this model to provide more opportunities for families to buy
affordable homes in Madison. If not for MACLT I would never have been able to enter
the housing market. I am a senior citizen living on a restricted income.
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